
We	need	volunteer	support	in	and	outside	classrooms	to	give	our	kids	an	enriching,	educational,	
and	enjoyable	journey	into	the	world	of	art.	

You	don’t	have	to	be	an	artist	or	an	art	teacher	to	be	part	of	our	Art	Docent	Program.	
You	don’t	even	need	to	speak	in	front	of	a	class	if	you	are	uncomfortable	doing	so.	
We	have	curriculums,	video	demos,	all	kinds	of	art	resources	and	materials	available	to	help.

Art	enrichment	is	important	because	creativity	is	the	foundation	of	a	child’s	education.	
It	helps	develop	motor	skills,	eye-hand	coordination	and	has	a	large	impact	on	their	
social	and	emotional	growth.	It	also	enhances	their	cognitive	development	which	can	have	
a	positive	effect	on	math	skills	and	other	related	subjects.

Look	out	for	more	updates	and	info	night	information	in	the	September	PTA	newsletter	
via	Parent	Square	or	submit	a	query	on	the	school	website	under	the	PTA	Art	Docent	program	page.	
You	can	also	contact	us	directly	at	artdocent@lovepta.org

Come join our Love Community PTA Art Docent Program


